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29 September 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

Progress meetings 

Parents’ evenings are an important event which allow subject teachers to update you on your 

child’s attitudinal and academic progress and we strongly encourage all parents/guardians to 

take part in these events.  

With our parents’ evenings on the horizon, we felt it timely to gain some feedback on how we 

conducted these evenings last year, given the restrictions around social distancing. We are 

continually looking to improve our interaction and communication with parents/guardians and 

thus getting your feedback is important to us. Please could you take 5 minutes to tell us what 

you think by filling out this feedback form. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr D Hood 

Assistant Headteacher 

 

 

https://forms.gle/2XW5zSArhHmkfwnt6

